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SENT BY RESS & COURIER 

 

June 7, 2013 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Application by Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”) for Licence 

Renewal  

Board File No.: EB-2013-0066 

 Extension Request for Reply Submission 

 

Board Staff filed a submission on May 28, 2013 recommending a number of new licence 

conditions be added to the IESO’s licence, none of which had been anticipated by the IESO.  The 

proposed licence conditions are detailed and deal with complex issues.  The IESO is requesting 

additional time to ensure we are able to fully address Board Staff’s recommendations in our 

reply submission. 

 

Currently, the IESO’s reply submission is due June 11.  The IESO requests that this date be 

extended ten days to Friday, June 21, 2013.  The IESO notes that as its current licence is valid to 

July 30, 2013, the additional time requested should still allow adequate time for the Board to 

review the record prior to issuing its decision on our licence application.   

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed by 

 

Tam Wagner, P. Eng. 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

Independent Electricity System Operator 

 

  

cc (email only): Irina Kuznetsova, Ontario Energy Board 

 


